
Along  the  Lions  Trail
Centerville, Indiana Lions Club Bulletin

May 7, 2015            Vol. 71, No. 10
On the web at http://centervillelionsclub.tripod.com

Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting is Monday, May 11, at 6:30 pm at the Senior Center.  Our program will be announced.  
Meal begins at 6:30 p.m. followed by our program and meeting.

Lion Pam Tidrow elected new president
Centerville Lions Club officers for 2015-2016 were elected Monday evening, April  27 during a regular  
meeting at the Senior Center.
 
Pam  Tidrow,  who  served  as  first  vice  president  this  year  moves  into  the 
presidency.  Tim McConaha, who served as president in 2007-2007, moves into 
the  first  vice  presidency.   Joe  Elstro,  a  former  president  in  2012-2013,  was 
elected to serve as second vice president.
 
Wendy Kornman and Courtney Amos were re-elected as secretary and assistant 
secretary.  Dennis Stephen will remain as treasurer and Kevin Sparks will be his 
assistant.
 
Paul Elstro keeps his post as Tail Twister, assisted by Steve Sheckles.  Sheckles 
will also remain as Lion Tamer while Phil Stevenson was elected to be assistant 
Lion Tamer.
 
Anne Elstro and Bob Hobson were named to two year terms on the board of directors, while Ty Farmer 
and Mike Spotts remain for one year.  Jack Farmer, as outgoing president, is also a board member.  And 
Mike Spotts will remain membership chair.
 
The officers will be installed in ceremonies on June 8.
 

Club votes to support new playground effort
The program for April  27 was canceled due to the illness of Centerville  Police Department Sgt. Matt 
Alexander's K9 Kendra.  Alexander said he would be happy to present the program at a future meeting.

The club voted to support the group seeking funds for new playground equipment at Maplewood Park in 
the amount of $250.  And the club took under study the support of Adopt a Platoon organization... a group 
that  supports soldiers in the field with letters and personal items.  It's  a program suggested by Lion  
Courtney Amos.

 Future meetings and events
June 1, Fish Fry Meeting

June 5 & 6, Fish Fry
June 8, Installation of Officers

June 22, Family Picnic 
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